Coach A. J. Lewandowski, University of Nebraska, Lincoln, Nebraska.

Dear Low:

The Athletic Office has send you the box score of our Nebraska-Kansas game which was played here on February 23rd.

I am sending you a copy of the letter from the chap who wrote me that he had found our warm-up jacked in the dressing room. I em also sending you a copy of my reply to him so that you might check it up if you wish. We received the sweater by express collect.

I am rather curious to know the identity of this chap. I am sure he was one of the gang that sat behind us, or knows the fellow who did sit behind us. It is my opinion that somebody pulled it out from underneath our chairs for a prank, and after they got it perhaps thought better of it and sent it back. Anyhow, I would like to know.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

FGA:AH Bno. Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.